
STEM scholars
The  Mathematics  Department  is  excited  to  announce  the
recipients of this year’s Sigma Scholarship. This scholarship
was established in summer of 2020 to support and encourage
students who are traditionally underrepresented in STEM fields
to pursue higher-level mathematics.  

Congratulations to our 2023 Sigma Scholarship recipients: 

Abou Bakar Berthe 

STEM field: Mining Engineering 

2023-24: Clark College 

Oliver Rosas 
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STEM field: Civil Engineering 

2023-24: Clark College 

Spencer Henwood 

STEM field: Computer Science 

2023-24: Portland State University 

Isaac Osorio Beltran 
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STEM field: Computer Science or Engineering 

2023-24: Clark College 
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